
 Dear Parents/Carers, 

 Happy New Year to everyone, we hope that 2023 is filled with joy 
and laughter.  

 It is nice to be back playing and learning together. 
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Sharing and Reading Books  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This term we will continue to support children to develop a 
love of books and stories.  We invite you to use the class     
library to borrow books to read at home. 

We are interested in hearing how your children respond to the 
books you share with them. 

Roehampton Library  2 Danebury Avenue  is also a great     
resource. 



What’s happening in the Community? 
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Coffee morning every Wednesday  from 10am to 12pm at the Alton 

Activity Centre 

Self Care workshop for Women every Friday 10:00-11:30 Yoga, 

Breathwork, Meditation and Sound Healing 

Roehampton Warm place for families at the Children Centre Monday

-Friday 

 

Reminder to apply for a reception class place  
 

If your child  was born between  1st September 2018 and 31st 
August 2019 the closing date for applying for Reception Class 
Places is 15th January 2023.  

Please see Ann if you need any support to complete the           
application.   

 

Scarlet fever and Strep A 
Please see attachment on information from UK Health Security Agency concerning recent 
outbreaks of scarlet fever and Strep A. The letter is in English but we can provide with     
versions in 9 different languages (Arabic, Bengali, Gujarati, Italian, Polish, Portuguese,    
Punjabi, Romanian and Ukrainian). Please request your preferred version by sending an 
email to: admin@eastwood.wandsworth.sch.uk 
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Calendar 2022-2023 

N u r s e r y  N e w s l e t t e r  

 

Spring Term 2023 

Tuesday 3rd January -Closed for INSET day 

Wednesday 4th January- Children return 

Monday 13th February- Friday 17th February- Closed for Half 

Term 

Friday 31st March  - Last Day of Term 

 

Summer Term 2023 

Monday 17th April- Children return 

Thursday 15th June – Class Photos 

Monday 29th May - Friday 2nd June  Closed for Half Term 

Monday 5th June- Closed for INSET day 

Friday 2ist July– Last Day of Term 

Useful Resources for Parents 

Please see below link for resources around parenting – 
there’s lots of short articles and videos around arrange of 
topics 

https://parentingsmart.place2be.org.uk/ 

 

This can be useful for parents who might not want to en-
gage in support form professionals but would like some tips 
on parenting difficulties 


